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LEM 06-981







18 August 2006
NATO
Purchasing and Contracting
Blvd Leopold III
B-1110 Brussels, Belgium
Attn:

Ms. Danielle Vanderveken
REFERENCE: 
Request for Quotation – Altiris Certified Engineer Consultant(s)
SUBJECT:
Consultancy to Provide Technical Expertise for Completion of Implementation of Altiris-Client Management Suite
Dear Ms. Vanderveken:

ManTech International Corporation is pleased to submit Mr. Arie Joosse and Mr. Koert Metz, CVs attached, as a team to provide consultancy to provide technical expertise for the completion of the implementation of Altiris-Client Management Suite, Level 1 onto NATO HQ networks (Minerva, LRE and EAPC), beginning 23rd August 2006.  ManTech proposes a period of 120 days in total for this task.

Mr. Joosse was until recently the main technical support person for the Altiris company in Benelux.  He has a great deal of knowledge, experience and ability to reach into the Altiris organisation to resolve difficult issues.  Mr. Metz is a system engineer with a great deal of experience in Altiris installation.  They are offered as a team with the expectation that Mr. Metz will handle the majority of the implementation activities and Mr. Joosse will resolve the more difficult issues.  Mr. Joosse would be retained for 40 of the days on this particular task and Mr. Metz would be retained for the remaining 80 days.  The rate for Mr. Josse is €1,410.00 per day for 40 days of support at the NATO HQ and is valid for 60 days from the date of this letter.  The rate for Mr. Metz is in accordance with the SMIS contract at €1,120.00 per day for 80 days of support at the NATO HQ and is valid for 60 days from the date of this letter.  If an offer is made to extend the task, the above rates are also valid until January 2007 or one month following the completion of the initial contractual period.

Both candidates currently possess at least a NATO Secret Security Clearance covering the duration of the work to be undertaken.

Travel and per diem outside the immediate area of NATO HQ are not included in the daily rate.  It is anticipated that any travel will be under NATO travel orders and that both travel and per diem will be funded separately by NATO at the level normally afforded a NATO employee at the A3 level.

ManTech agrees to comply with the NATO General Provisions and looks forward to working with NATO HQ on this important project.  We thank you for the opportunity to support NATO HQ.  Should you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at +32 (0) 2.751.6149, by fax at +32 (0) 2.751.6150, by GSM at +32 (0) 477.271.117 or via e-mail at Lindy.Martin@ManTech.com.

Sincerely,

\\signed\\

Lindy Martin
Executive Director

Enclosure(s):  as stated
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